

County of Lehigh Office of the County Executive

Thomas S. Muller County Executive

February 21, 2017

Lehigh County Farmers and Agricultural Land Owners:

Lehigh County, in partnership with the Lehigh Valley Planning Commission, is looking for strong involvement and participation to help in the development of recommendations to support the farming community and help sustain agriculture as a viable industry in Lehigh County.

We have planned a public meeting for farmers and agricultural land owners to discuss farming in Lehigh County. We recognize your expertise or involvement in agriculture, and we want to hear from you.

We encourage you to attend the public meeting:

Tuesday, March 7, 2017 6:00 PM Lehigh County Government Center Public Hearing Room 17 South 7th St. Allentown, PA 18101

The Lehigh Valley Planning Commission, in collaboration with Lehigh County, is currently working on a plan to guide future efforts regarding parks, recreation, open space, agricultural and historical resources within the County. The focus of the plan will be to establish goals and actions for the management and enhancement of these resources to improve the overall quality of life for Lehigh County residents.

If you have any questions, please contact: Teresa Mackey, Lehigh Valley Planning Commission at 610-264-4544 or tmackey@lvpc.org. Visit: http://www.lvpc.org/lehighcountyopenspace.html for more information on the plan.

Sincerely,

Thomas Muller County Executive

Government Center 17 South Seventh Street Allentown, Pennsylvania 18101-2401

Phone: 610-782-3001 Fax: 610-871-2755